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A Note from Mayor Gordon Stone
“February is here, and we hope you are ready for a fun month in Pike Road. Valentine’s Day is just around the corner, and we want 
to encourage you to shop local for unique and meaningful gifts! Our local businesses have so much to offer, and they are an 
important part of what makes the Town of Pike Road home. In addition, the Pike Road Arts Council has a variety of local art and art-
related experiences that make fantastic gifts. 

As we continue into February, we want to remind you of all the upcoming events and activities from our ENHANCE initiative! This 
week is the last chance to participate in the Valentines for Veterans Card Drive, and we hope you will help us show our appreciation 
for our nation’s veterans through this meaningful activity. Make, buy, or pick up a card at Town Hall, and write a kind word to our 
local veterans before dropping them off in the designated box at Town Hall through Feb. 10. In partnership with the Central Alabama 
Veterans Health Care System, we will deliver your cards to local veterans in time for a Valentine’s Day treat. 

Then, get creative with the Pike Road Arts Council! On Feb. 10 – 11, join Craig Reynolds for his “Be Creative & Let the Painting 
Develop,” and don’t miss the Mini Art Market on Feb. 12 at the Pike Road Arts Center. There is more coming up, so visit us online at 
www.pikeroad.us and register for our weekly e-newsletter so you never miss an event! 

As always, we will continue to pray for you, and we encourage you to pray for each other. 

Thank you and God Bless.” 
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